
 
 
 
December 19, 2023 
 
Ms. Debra Savage 
Chairwoman 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield, IL 62671 
  
RE:  Advocate Lutheran General Hospital Project # 23-045 
 
Dear Ms. Savage, 
 
This letter is to request to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to defer 
consideration of the Advocate Lutheran General Hospital Project #23-045 for the expansion and 
modernization of the CAC on the Lutheran General Hospital campus. This will allow time to 
reconsider the scope of the project due to hospital leadership changes.  

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please feel free to contact me or 
Myndee Balkan. 

Sincerely, 

 
Dia Nichols 
President 
  
cc: John Kniery, Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
      Mike Constantino, Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
      George Roate, Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
      Emily Jakacki, Advocate Health 
      Maritis Caamic, Advocate Health  
      Myndee Balkan, Advocate Health 
      Roberto Orozco, Advocate Health 
      Scott Nelson, Advocate Health 
       


